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Dear Sirs 
 
I wish to object to planning permission on Brooklands Farm. Whitstable has hose pipe bans due to lack of water in 
the area, Southern Water cannot cope with sewage from the current houses and pollutes the sea, insufficient 
doctors and dentists, loss of agricultural land and more cars polluting the area. 
 
So many reasons for not allowing planning permission for Brooklands Farm development. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Penny Perkins 
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